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S Refer: Page 133/C.

This is a letter from Shri. George Lalu, Deputy
0(\ Superintendent of Police (HQ-III), A & N islands, in
X

connection with appointment of Great Andamanese.

It is stated that they presently have only one Group “D”
post reserved for ST candidate. As requested by AAJVS, they
had directed 4 Great Andamanese to attend to TRBN Office at
Police line on 7/2/2007. Only one candidate viz.. Shri. Eramo
appeared for, but he refused to work as Cook in IRBn. As such
they are unable to take any action on AAJVS request.

It is to add here that we had received a letter from the

Commandant, IRBn dated 1% February 2007, placed at page

130/C, wherein it was requested to send four Great

\\\ Andamanese viz. Shri. Eramao, Look, Elphe and Tong to
Police line on 7" Feb 07. Since, Shri. Look and Elphe are

. already employed in APWD, Shri. Eramo and Smti. Tong was

| directed to meet the above Officer. Rest of the development is

elucidated in the letter and reproduced herein above.

Similar experience was faced by AAJVS when few
Great Andamanese refused to work in Animal Husbandry and
v Port Management Board. They stated that they would work
w: only in Police, Marine and Health departments. Forest
department had called Smti. Rangae and Miss Reya for
interview on 23" March 2007 for the post of Mazdoors in there
Little Andaman division. We may wait for the out come of this

interview too.
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